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Now	Offering	Pay	Online	

 

Custom	Service	Payment	Options	for	our	Utility	Customers	
 
BMU	customers	have	several	options	available	for	paying	their	monthly	
utility	bill.	
	

Payment	by	Mail		
	

Included	with	your	monthly	utility	bill	is	a	yellow	envelope	that	you	can	use	to	mail	your	
payment.		Please	tear	off	the	lower	bill	stub	of	your	bill	to	include	with	your	payment.	It	is	
also	helpful	to	include	your	account	number	on	your	check	or	money	order.	In	the	event	
that	you	have	lost	your	yellow	return	envelope	or	do	not	have	your	bill	with	the	remittance	
address,	please	send	payments	to	the	following	address:	
	

Berea	Municipal	Utilities	
PO	BOX	926	

Berea,	KY	40403‐0926	

200 Harrison Road 
Berea, KY 40403 

Phone: 859.986.4391 
www.bereautilities.com 

You	can	pay	your	bill	online	with	a	debit	card	or	credit	card,	24	hours	a	
day,	seven	days	a	week.	For	your	convenience,	a	link	is	located	on	the	main	
page	of	The	Berea	Municipal	Utilities	website	at	www.bereautilities.com.		
Click	the	Pay	Online	link	to	find	all	the	information	you	need	to	make	your	
payment.	
	
Drop	Box	
	

We	have	a	drop	box	located	in	front	of	the	Utility	Office	available	for	customers	to	drop	
payments	after	business	hours.	Payments	received	after	7:30	am,	on	weekends	or	
holidays,	are	posted	the	next	business	day.	Payments	should	be	check	or	money	order	
only.	

 Please	include	the	payment	remittance	portion	of	your	bill	
 Please	make	sure	the	name,	address	and	account	number	are	noted	on	the	check	

or	money	order.	
	

Automatic	Bank	Draft	
	

Never	be	late	on	your	utility	bill	again!	Take	advantage	of	ACH	which	deducts	the	amount	
of	your	utility	bill	each	month	from	your	bank	account.	It	will	save	you	time	and	money	by	
avoiding	penalty	charges.	To	sign	up	for	ACH,	you	must	complete	an	authorization	form	
and	provide	BMU	with	a	voided	check	or	savings	deposit	ticket.	
	
Face‐To‐Face	
	

If	you	still	prefer	to	pay	your	bill	face‐to‐face	with	someone,	you	will	still	have	the	option	
to	make	payments	in	our	office	at	200	Harrison	Road.	
	


